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Donna Conkling

From: Debra Franco <debfranco180@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 8:37 AM

To: Mayor; Carl Finger; Clerk's Department

Subject: Vape

 I am wriitng to please ask that you limit the sale of all vape products in Scarsdale. I am very happy that you all 

have brought this up in a public hearing! Well done! 

 

Sincerely 

 

Debby Franco 

Edgewood Family 


